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August 12, 2022



Dear Friends of Sadlers Creek State Park,

The Freshwater Fisheries Section of SCDNR is supportive of the Friends of Sadlers Creek State Park fisheries habitat enhancement proposal seeking funding from Reservoir Habitat Partnership (RFHP) and the Friends of Reservoirs foundation (FOR). This plan is consistent with our goals and objectives.

Sincerely,

Amy Chastain
Region 1 Assistant Coordinator/Fisheries Biologist
SCDNR Freshwater Fisheries 

[image: ]	

		
image1.jpg
South Carolina Department of

Natural Resources

Robert H. Boyles, Jr.
Director

Emily C. Cope
Deputy Director for
Wildlife and Freshwater Fisheries




image2.jpg
Rembert C. Dennis Building ¢ 1000 Assembly St. ¢ PO. Box 167 ¢ Columbia, S.C. 29202 * Telephone: 803-734-3886
EQUAL OPPORTUNITY AGENCY www.dnr.sc.gov PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER e“’




